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Professional Colleagues, 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Good evening! 
 

1. Mandate of KISM 
2. Partnership with CIABR 

3. Administrative Review in SCM 
4. Importance of ADR 

5. Foresights in collaboration and partnership 
 

1. Am pleased to join you as you celebrate 40 
years of ADR excellence. As a professional 

body KISM is proud to be associated with 
Chartered Institute of Arbirtrators Kenya 

Branch.  
 

2. KISM and CIArb signed an Memorandum of 
understanding to establish a framework of 

collaboration anchored on our mutual interest 
in promoting Alternative Dispute Resolution in 

the Supply Chain arena. 
 

3. Kenya Institute of Supplies Management 
(KISM) is the professional body procurement 

and supply chain practitioners. KISM plays a 
significant role in ensuring that procurement 

and supply chain management in Kenya is 
conducted in a professional, ethical, and 

efficient manner. 

 

4. We are embracing arbitration as method for 
resolving disputes arising in procurement and 
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supply chain management. It offers an 
alternative to traditional litigation in court, 

providing several potential advantages on 
contractual breaches, payment disputes, 

termination of contracts among others.  

 

5. Thus being here today affirms our 

commitment to continue to arbitration but 
also strengthening our relations as 

professional bodies.  
 

Looking forward to growing our partnership.  
 

Thank you for inviting us to be part of this 
celebrations. Together we shall achieve more.  

 
 

 

John Karani, MBS 
Chairman 

Kenya Institute Supplies Management  
 
 


